Via email

July 5,2010

Re: Encan Construction Ltd.

To Whom It May Concern:

It is my pleasure to recommend Encan Construction Ltd. to any potential customer. Encan completed the
construction of the new Milestones Kelowna location on schedule with the end result being a very high
quality building.

This was Encan’s first experience with the Milestones brand and to the credit of Mick Chapman and Site
Superintendent, Dave Woodrow, they asked all the right questions in order to ensure they got it right.
The site was clean and orderly throughout the project and the building was finished when our Operations
team took over.

We look forward to working with Encan Construction in the near future as Cara Operations Limited
continues to expand in British Columbia.

Please contact me directly with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Cara Operatiop-Limjted
"

Charles E.J. Kennedy
Director, Construction Manageme
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